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The City has an opening for a resident to represent the City on the Lake Minnetonka
Communications Commission (LMCC).  The LMCC oversees the franchise agreement with local
cable operator Mediacom, and promotes awareness and use of community television resources.
 The Commission's composed of 22 members - two representatives from each of the eleven
communities. The full Commission meets on the second Thursday of the month, four times per
year. The Executive Committee, elected annually, meets by request.

The LMCC meets to hear subscriber reports, handle compliance issues and subscriber
complaints. The Commission also advises cities on communication services that may be
available to residents. The Commission and its staff provide the residents they serve an
opportunity to communicate with their area neighbors through the medium of community
television.

City of Long Lake residency is required to be considered for this position.  If interested, please
complete the Application to City Board or Commission form and email it to the City Clerk at
jmoeller [at] longlakemn.gov or drop it off at City Hall.

Application to City Board or Commission 865.27 KB
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